
Nursery Spring 2 

 
In Nursery we use 

Tapestry to record 

online observa-

tions of your chil-

dren. We also use 

this in the event of 

closures. 

Please ensure you 

have activated 

your account. 

Check your spam/

junk folder in your 

email account to 

follow the email 

link to set up your 

account. 

Dates for your diary: 

28th February– School reopens 

W/C 4th April– Parent drop in sessions 

8th April– Close for Easter 

19th April– Offer day for Reception places 

25th April– School reopens 

 

In Maths we are consolidating numbers 1 to 10 for all children, with 

some children looking at missing numbers in the se-

quence. We will continue to use Numberblocks, so 

encourage your child to tell you about the Num-

berblocks which they know. 

We are focussing on name writing for all children this half term, looking 

at the sound which is at the start of their name.  

We have introduced some sounds to children using Read, Write Inc 

and Jolly Phonics combined to give the children a firmer understand-

ing of the sounds. 

How you can help your child 

We are encouraging independence so work with your child to:  

• Putting their coat on and zipping it up 

• Recognise the initial sound of their name 

• Begin to write their name independently 

                         

This half term we will 

be looking at People 

who help us. We are 

hoping to have some 

visitors talk to the chil-

dren so the children 

will gain more 

knowledge about 

these occupations. 

If you feel you could 

help us with this topic, 

please speak to a 

member of the Nurse-

ry staff. 


